
To preserve, enhance, restore, and conserve Vermont's natural resources, and protect human health, for the benefit of this and future generations.  

 
STATE OF VERMONT  

AGENCY OF NATURAL RESOURCES 
DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL CONSERVATION  

NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 
The Agency of Natural Resources (ANR) hereby provides public notice of National Pollutant 
Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) draft 2025 Construction General Permit for 
Stormwater Runoff from Construction Sites (CGP), CGP 3-9020. The draft 2025 CGP 
authorizes discharges of stormwater runoff from construction activities involving one (1) or 
more acres of earth disturbance, including construction activities when the disturbance is 
less than one acre, but is part of a larger “common plan of development”, if the common 
plan will ultimately result in the disturbance of one or more acres. 
 
Written public comments on the proposed permit will begin on May 9, 2025. All comments 
must be received on or before the close of the business day (4:30 pm) on June 17, 2025. 
Written comments on the draft CGP shall be submitted via the Environmental Notice Bulletin, 
(ENB) enb.vermont.gov/default.  
 

A public information meeting will be held in-person with a virtual option via Microsoft Teams 
on: Tuesday, June 10, 2025 from 10:00 AM to 12:00 PM, at the offices of the Vermont 
Agency of Natural Resources, Department of Environmental Conservation, in the 
Catamount Conference room located at 1 National Life Drive, Davis 2, Montpelier, VT 
05602. Please join virtually by using this link: https://tinyurl.com/CGPpublicmeeting and 
entering passcode: Eg9Bs3pT or by calling 802-828-7667 and entering conference ID # 
350429636 followed by the pound sign (#). 
 
If you plan to attend in person, please RSVP by Friday, June 6, 2025, to Bryce McKim, 
Environmental Analyst with the Stormwater Program, at bryce.mckim@vermont.gov. A copy 
of the draft 2025 CGP, redline draft 2025 CGP, and the Fact Sheet is available on the 
Environmental Notice Bulletin (ENB), or hard copies can be requested by emailing Bryce 
McKim directly or calling 802-272-9428. 
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